

Yarmouth Ladies Hospital Auxiliary 60 Vancouver Street Yarmouth, NS B5A 2P5

October 22, 2020

Municipality of Argyle P.O. Box 10 Tusket, NS BOW 3M0

Dear Ms. Murphy and Council Members:

Thank you to the Municipality of Argyle Council for approving the grant in the amount of \$1500.00 towards the annual Hospital "Hullabaloo" that was to be held at the Mariner Center on September 19, 2020..

With the 2020 "Hullabaloo" profits the Ladies Auxiliary had pledged to purchase the following items:

1. 5 Day Surgery Stretchers

\$30,000.00

2. Arjo Tub – Replacement –(Gentle Whirlpool)

eik Johnsen

\$35,000.00

The Municipality's contribution towards the purchase of the much needed equipment is very much appreciated.

Yours Truly,

Beth Johnson

Auxiliary Past President